ENGINEERING COUNCIL OF SOUTH AFRICA

ECSA

NOTICE

04 May 2016

UPDATE ON THE EXEMPTION APPLICATIONS IN RESPECT OF THE DRAFT
IDENTIFICATION OF ENGINEERING WORK (IDOEW) REGULATIONS AND GUIDELINE
PROFESSIONAL FEES, CASE # 2014 APRIL 0123

Dear Stakeholder

It is common cause that the Competition Commission (CC) rejected both exemption
applications in respect of the Draft |dentification of Engineering Work (IDOEW) Regulations
and Guideline Professional Fees.

The Council for the Built Environment (CBE) has appointed a firm of attorneys to advice all
the six (6) Built Environment Professional Councils (BEPCs) jointly on whether to appeal or
not, as well as on the legal aspects of the Competition Commission process.

The meeting with the said attorneys is scheduled for 6 May 2016.

We hope you find the above in order.

Adv. Lerato M. B%

Manager: Legal Services
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